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GERS ANNOUNCES OFFICE CLOSING 
 
ST.THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI –  

 

 
THE ST. THOMAS AND ST. CROIX OFFICES OF THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM WILL BE 

CLOSED FOR BUSINESS ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 27TH AND FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 28TH IN RECOGNITION OF 

THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY.  

 

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS WILL RESUME ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 1st AT 8:00 A.M. 

 

 

ALSO, PLEASE NOTE THAT THE LOANS DIVISION ON ST. THOMAS WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE INTAKE OF 

APPLICATIONS FROM DECEMBER 1ST THROUGH DECEMBER 5TH TO ALLOW FOR THE RELOCATION OF ITS NEW 

OFFICE SPACE ON THE FIRST FLOOR OF THE GERS COMPLEX – THE SPACE FORMERLY OCCUPIED BY FIRSTBANK.   

 

NORMAL OPERATIONS WILL RESUME ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 8.  

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SERVING YOU IN OUR NEW, CONVENIENT LOCATION AND ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD, 

THE MANAGEMENT AND STAFF, WE WISH OUR MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILIES A HAPPY THANKSGIVING. 
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